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 mrs bridget kean OBJLETTE

R

2016/0759/P 23/03/2016  17:25:11 this would very sad to see the pub changed. has there is not much space there has it is by allowing this 

to happen it will take away almost the entire stage area. which will affect as follows 

1. music

2. dart teams 

3. space

as the league secretary of two dart leagues that play here you find it very hard to find a pub which has a 

dart board now days it more gastro bar's and less of good old community pubs.

i have lived in this area all my live and have always known the carpenters to be a local community pub 

where family's meet for birthday's and other occasions.

to let flats be made upstairs would not work has people who would live there would not like noise from 

bar and this will ruin the pub has people go there for live music nights. have birthday and other parties 

there. dart nights.
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